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Great Thunder Gold Announce No Material Change

November 16%, 2020, Vancouver, British Columbia — Great Thunder Gold Corp. (CSE: GTG OTC:
GTGFF FSE: M4KQ-FF) (“Great Thunder” or the “Company”) is issuing this press release in response
to a request by the Investment Regulatory Organization of Canada (“IIROC”) to comment on recent
trading activity of its stock.

The Company announces that it is not aware of any material, undisclosed corporate developments
and has no material change to report at this time. The Company will keep the market informed as
required.

About Great Thunder Gold

Great Thunder Gold is a junior Canadian mining exploration company focused on exploration and
development along the Detour Gold trend in Quebec. The Company is one of the largest mineral
claim holders next to the leading Wallbridge Mining (post-completed merger with Balmoral
Resources).
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Forward-Looking Statement

This news release may contain certain “forward-looking statements”. Forward-looking statements involve known and
unknown risks, uncertainties, assumptions and other factors that may cause the actual results, performance or
achievements of the Company to be materially different from any future results, performance or achievements
expressed or implied by the forward-looking statements. Any forward-looking statement speaks only as of the date of
this news release and, except as may be required by applicable securities laws, the Company disclaims any intent or
obligation to update any forward-looking statement, whether as a result of new information, future events or results
or otherwise.




